
 
 

  

A message from Mrs Cooper Diary Dates  

Inset day school closed to   

pupils 

25th October 

Half term 

28th Oct  - 1st Nov 

School re-opens 

4th November 

Non-uniform exchange for 

smellies 

8th November 

KS1 Shine Morning 

13th November 

KS2 Shine morning 

14th November 

EYFS Shine morning 

15th November 

Children in Need       

15th November 

Non uniform exchange for 

consumable bottles 

22nd November 

 

Class Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders 98% 

Dazzling Dragonflies 94% 

Terrific Turtles 97% 

Perfect Pandas 98% 

Amazing Alligators 96% 

Marvellous Meerkats 95% 

Outstanding Owls 93% 

 This Week’s  

Winners 
   

Sparkly Spiders 

Perfect Pandas & 

Fabulous Foxes 

24/10/2024 

Fabulous Foxes 98% 

  Newsletter 
 

 

 

School is closed after today until 

Monday 4th November. 



 

Ravenclaw  

Slytherin  

Gryffindor  

Hufflepuff  

The results are based on the number of children who have 

read four or more times in the week. 

 1st  

 2nd  

 3rd  

  

Well done to everyone who read and took part  in the challenge last 

week. 

Ready, Steady, Read!  

Pupils of the Week 

& TIGER Learners 

  

LL   Alfred & Toby 

SS   Erica & Tenuki 

DD  Elsie E & Alice B 

TT   Frank & Charlie H 

PP   Harry & Minnie-Mai 

AA   Calista & Isabelle L 

MM  Bailey & Annabelle 

OO   Year 4 pupils 

FF    Year 4 pupils 

TT Rockstars 
Winning class 

Fabulous Foxes 
Outstanding Owls 

1st  Franklin 

2nd  Theo  

3rd  Harpa 

Most improved  Isla  

Marvellous Meerkats 

1st  Milo 

2nd Sophia 

3rd Bailey  

Most improved  Emma  

Fabulous Foxes  

1st   Stanley  

2nd  Issac  

3rd  Ruby  

Most improved  Tyler 

 
Numbots 

Winning class 

Amazing Alligators  

 

AA Harriet 

PP Edwin 

TT Isaac 

 

House points 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week the Year 4 children headed off with their bulging suitcases to Sandon Bowers for their three day             

residential. While they were there, they took part in a range of activities and challenges which pushed them to be 

brave, face their fears and show huge amounts of resilience!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were so proud of how each and every one of them faced the challenges head on, and their behaviour while 

we were away was fantastic. The staff who ran the activities were extremely impressed with how mature,           

sensible and organised they were too. What a fantastic few days we all had together.  

Keep an eye out on Facebook for the upcoming photo albums from our trip! 



 

 

 

 

                   

 

      

WOW awards………………………………. 

Non-Uniform days in exchange for items for our 

PTFA Christmas Fayre: 

 

 Friday 8th November - smellies 

 Friday 22nd November - consumable     
bottles 

 Friday 29th November (Christmas Fayre 
day) - Chocolates 

 



 

 

 

                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Notice Board 
 



 

 

 

 

                    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


